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International Business Machines Corporation 520 Capitol Mall
. . Sacramento, California $5814

916/444-5500 ext. 440

IBM Log No. F101
August 1, 1974

Mr. P. Connally
Programming Methecds, Inc.
1121 San Antonio Road
Palo Alto, CA. 94303

Dear Mr. Connally:

On behalf of the IBM Corporation and specifically the
management of the State of California Project, I wish to
express our appreciation to Jon Seidel for his contribution
to our project. He deserves special commendation for the
job he did to complete the ITT Processor Functional Testing
and in the packaging the DMV Real-Time System.

Jon demonstrated a professionalism that was crucial in
completing our testing of the system. Jon was fully
productive within two days after joining the project, and

by the end of the following week, he had assumed nearly

full technical responsibility for a major subsystem. His
enthusiasm encouraged others to work full out to successfully
complete a long and difficult project.

Jon, by his contribution, is a credit to himself and to
your organization. Again we express our appreciation.

Sincerely yours,

N Ll

C. Schrum
Project Manager
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